NC SlLC Chair’s Report

Just getting started in October,  so not much to report but one important item.  I went down to the NCSILC office in December.  I was impressed by the set up and space being used.  I participated in the weekly staff meeting, including Will, Kathleen, and Debbie.  I encouraged them to continue these meetings to make things run smoothly in the office.        
I visited Rene and her CIL while there.  She was busy with her 704 report but took time to discuss items with me.  
Debbie took me to the bank and I did a signature card so I would be on the account.
I participated in the Finance Committee with Kathleen while there.  All in all, the visit was very pleasant.  

Kay Miley,Chair
